
 

  Civil & Environmental Engineering Department 
The Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering is always interested in how our alumni are doing.  We hope you will 
take time to complete the Alumni Update information below.  Please include information on your recent professional and per-





Forever LSU: The Campaign for 
Louisiana State University, 
launched at the end of June, 2006.   
The goal is to raise $750 million by 
the University’s Sesquicentennial 
in 2010.  The College of Engineer-
ing set a target of $100 million.   
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For over a decade now, Clovis 
Morrison, an instructor in the De-
partment of Civil and Environ-
mental Engineering, has offered 
students the chance to visit local 
dock sites to see real life exam-
ples of what they have learned in 
class.  This past fall semester, 
Morrison and the students of CE 
4430, Design of Marine Struc-
tures on Inland Waterways, took 
a field trip to the Port of South 
Louisiana at Reserve.  The stu-
dents toured the facilities where 
they were able to see two ship 
docks at the Globalplex, Reserve 
Terminal. 
 
“Visiting the Port of South Louisi-
ana’s docks showed many inter-
esting things that linked the cal-
culations and computer analysis 
that we have done throughout 
the class with real field visualiza-
tion,” said a student who partici-
pated in the field trip.  “It was 
benefiting to see the enormous 
bridge cranes and oversized 
forklifts so that I can visualize the 
loading on the platforms and ac-
curately assess the worst case 
scenarios.” 
 
At this point in their college ca-
reer, students majoring in civil 
engineering have accumulated 
countless hours of classroom 
and self-study time in design and 
analysis of structures.  This field 
trip gave students the opportu 

 
 
 
 
 
 
nity to finally understand the 
practical application of their pre-
vious in-class design work.   
 
It was also a great opportunity 
for students to see an actual op-
eration site and the working con-
ditions of engineers. 
 
Morrison said the trip was not an 
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 IN FOCUS: EVENT HELD FOR ALUMNI AND FRIENDS 

The Department of Civil and Environmental 
Engineering’s part of the Forever LSU Cam-
paign launched in earnest on November 17, 
2006.  Wilfred and Shelley Barry sponsored 
this superb event for select alumni and 
friends, and hosted it in their lovely home in 
Baton Rouge. 
 
“The Forever LSU capital campaign was get-
ting started, and George Voyiadjis and Don 
Eisenberg asked me to help with the Cam-
paign Steering Committee.  After deciding to 
become a member of the committee, I thought 
it was time to step up and publicly indicate to 
my peers and friends that this was a worthy 
cause4ends was a worthy 


